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Pawnee City Council approves two donations
(KLZA)--The Pawnee City Council considered two donations to organizations
when they met May 9th.

RJ Hickey with the Pawnee City Historical Society met with the council to discuss
the donation to the Historical Society. Council Member Eisenhauer moved to
donate a $1000 credit towards the Historical Society's water bill to start
immediately. The motion was carried.

Courtney and Rob Kosiski with the Pawnee City Ball Association met with the
board. They reported that there are currently 130 kids signed up for the Softball
and Baseball teams.

The Kosiski's discussed all the vandalism that has been going on at the ball fields
during the off-season. They are now investing in a security system and just
received a quote from Blue Valley to install a “Hurricane Security Pull-down
Door System” to cover each one of the windows on the concession stand.

Council Member Eisenhauer moved to continue paying the electric bill for the
Ball Association and in lieu of the usual $650 donation she recommended the city
donate $3000 of ARPA funds to the Pawnee City Ball Association to assist with
improvements they are making at the sports complex. The motion was carried.
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